
Wow! It’s the end of the year! I want to say THANK YOU for 
trusting us with your children and allowing us to be one of their 
first teachers! I hope everyone has a wonderful summer and I 
can’t wait to see my returning students in August. 

Thursday, May 4th – Field Trip to Lake 
Shetek 

Wednesday, May 10th – Spring 
Program at 6pm in Sanctuary –
please have students in the 
classroom by 5:45pm. 

Thursday, May 18th - Last Day of 
School! 

We will be going on our Field Trip to 
Lake Shetek on Thurs. May 4th. 
Please have your child wear their 
blue St. Stephen Shirt and dress 
appropriately for the weather. 
THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL 
CARE on this day. We will return 
back to school around 2:15pm and 
you are free to take your child 
home, those of you that can’t go, 
please make arrangements to pick 
up your child at 3pm. Please let me 
know if you have any questions. 

Bible Stories: Zacchaeus, Walking on Water and Jesus Blesses 
the Children.
Literacy: We will be reviewing All the letters of the Alphabet 
Capital and Lowercase letters.
Math: We will be reviewing numbers one to ten, and working 
on writing them in order.
Science: We will be continuing to exploring Spring and how 
flowers grow.
Social/Emotional: We will be reviewing how to be a good 
friend, when we should tattle or not. 


